
 Catholic Parishes of St Mary’s, Great Yarmouth 
  & St Peter’s, Gorleston 

Serving the communities of Yarmouth, Gorleston, Acle & Caister 
Administration address: The Rectory, St Mary’s RC Church, Regent Road, 

Great Yarmouth, Norfolk. NR30 2AJ Tel: (SM) 01493 842001 (SP) 01493 301013 
Email: rectorystmarys@gmail.com Website: SM:www.stmarysgy.org.uk SP: www.stpetersrc.org.uk   

32nd  Week of the Year – 7th November 2021 
Year B; Weekday Cycle 1                  Divine Office Week 4 

Day Place Time Intention 

Saturday  
6th November 

32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Acle 17.00 For the success of COP 26 

Sunday 
7th Novmeber  

SM 09:00 For the people of the parish 

SP 09:30 Fernandez Family  † 

SM 11:00 Adao Amaral † 

SP 13.00 Malayalam Mass 

 Caister 17:00 For the sick and house bound 

Monday  Feria 

SM ------- No Mass 

SP ------- No Mass 

Tuesday 

 

The dedication of the Lateran Basilica. Feast 

SP 09:30 No Mass 

SM 10:00 No Mass 

Wednesday St Leo the Great PpD. Mem 

SP  09.30 No Mass 

SM 10.00 No Mass 

    Thursday  

 

St Martin of Tours B. Mem 

SM 10.00 No Mass 

SP  19:00 No Mass 

Friday  St Josaphat BM. Mem 

SP 09.30 No Mass 

SM 10.00 No Mass 

Saturday  Feria 

SP 09:30 Mary Fox † 

SP 10:00 Adoration 

         SM 10:00 Isabel Dos Santos 

Please remember in your prayers, all in the parish who are ill; Molly 
Able, Tony Adamson, Ann Askew, Tony Baker, Tim Bushell, Brendan 
Byrne, Mary Byrne, Jeanette Charalambous, Jane Christie, Stephen 
Christie, Ursula Cole, Angela Cooper, Jean Clarke, Anthony D’Arcy, 
Geoffrey Davis, Filomena Desira, Sam Desira,  Susan Fabian, Marguerite 
Harman, Joyce Hastings, Rosemarie Hawkins, Ruth Jermy, Pat Kirton, 
Brian Lafferty, Mollie Marsden, Ian McCabe, Eileen McCarney, Linda 
McGurk, Margaret Morton, Joanne O’Gregory, Beryl Pearson, George 
Ritchie, Michael Ryan, Tom Ryan, Wayne Sharp, Marta Sofia, Mike Spragg, 
Frank Tennant, Jonathon Walsh, Nigel Weale, Anthony Willets, Patrick 
Willets and Karen Zerafa. May the Lord heal them.  
Death anniversaries: Antony Webb, Daniel Green, Dorothy Soanes, 
Eliazbeth Glynn, Elizabeth Mynett, Gerald Byrne, Joan Harrison, Joan Morris, 
John Taylor, Joseph Vettese, Julia Dyson, Kathleen Rounce, Margaret Hogg, 
Mary Beetham, Violet Cox  & Zdeno Hlavac  May the Rest in Peace. 
  
Link for St Mary’s Live Streaming of Masses can be found on St Mary’s 
website for Sunday and Weekday Masses. 

Welcome We offer a warm welcome to all visitors to our parishes. We 

hope you enjoy your time with us. 
 
We pray for all parishioners, their family and friends who celebrate their 
Birthday in November. 
 

Registered Charity No: 
278742 

Information 
Priest in Charge  

Fr Anthony Nwankwo SMMM 
 

Assistant Priest 
Fr Alvan Ibeh SMMM 
Tel: 01493 842001 

 
Assistant Priest 

Fr Alex Ibe SMMM 
Tel: 01493 301013 

 
Parish Deacon 

Rev Peter Glanville 
Tel: 01493 701341 

Email: 
glanville_peter@hotmail.com  
 

Parish Office Hours 
Tuesdays 

Schools 
St Mary & St Peter 

Primary School 
Tel: 01493 445117 

Notre Dame High School 
Norwich Tel: 01603 611431 

 

Baptism 
2 months’ notice required. 

Marriage 
6 months’ notice required. 

 
Emergency Number 

If you need a priest in an 
emergency, please contact. 

01502 572453 
(OLSS, Lowestoft) 

 
The Cycle of Prayer 

We pray for The Harvest, 
Students & Teachers, The 

Spread of the Gospel, Justice 
& Peace in the World, 

Prisoners & their Families, 
Victims of War & Young 

People. 
 

Psalm Response: 
My soul, give praise to the 

Lord.  

mailto:rectorystmarys@gmail.com
http://www.stmarysgy.org.uk/
http://www.stpetersrc.org.uk/


Parish Stewardship 
Giving is an act of the heart. You may give without loving, 

but you cannot love without giving.Weekly Offertory 
Collection – St Mary’s 

Gift Aid £114.00 

Loose £333.03 

Standing Orders £80.00 

TOTAL  £527.03 

Weekly Offertory Collection – St Peter’s 

Gift Aid £ 

Loose £ 

Standing Orders  £ 

TOTAL £  

 

St Mary’s Restoration Funding stands at: 
£-(minus) 13,600.55 

 

 
St Mary’s Parish Giving please 
consider making any donations or your 
weekly collection to St Mary’s using the 
QR code displayed here. You can 
donate £1, £5, £10 or any other amount 
you specify. St Mary’s can also claim Gift 
Aid for your donation by using this 
method of payment. 

Please consider a Standing Order for your weekly 
offering. During these unprecedented times for the Church, 
Country, and the World as a whole. Would you please 
consider setting up a standing offering to the Parish of St 
Mary’s or St Peter’s so that our Churches can still receive 
some much-needed funds? Please email Anna at the Parish 
office or call the parish office for any query on this. Here are 
the Bank details for St Mary’s and St Peter’s.  
ACCOUNT NAME: St Mary’s RC Parish, Great Yarmouth. 
Sort code: 40-22-22. Account no: 61604708. 
ACCOUNT NAME: St Peter’s Parish Account.  
Sort code: 40-22-34. Account no: 81003879. Thank you. 

A date for your diary, on the 12th of December at 5:00pm 
at St. Peter the Apostle parish. We are happy to announce Fr. 
David Ware will be coming to us with his very own Christmas 
Show, ‘’This Time with Tinsel’’. Tickets will be on sale soon: 
Adult £10, Children £5. All proceeds will go to East Anglian 
Children Hospice, by Fr. David’s kind permission to do so. 
Raffle prizes welcomed for this very happy event. Beverages 
available.  Susanna.  

St Mary’s First Holy Communion class/Masses.  
The next class will be on Wednesday 17th November. The 
Class will be in the Church with COVID-19 rules still in place. 
The children will be making their first Holy Cmmunion on 
Saturday 20th November at 15:00 for the first group and 
Sunday 21st November at 11:00 Mass for the second group. 
Thank you 
We have received an anonymous donation of 12 First Holy 
Communion Cups to ensure the celebration Masses at St 
Marys are covid secure now and in the future. 

Joint Retreat for Recommissioning of Extraordinary-
Ministers of the Eucharist & Readers in St Mary’s 
There will be a joint retreat for recommissioning of  Readers 
and Extraordinary  Ministers of the Eucharist  in  St Mary’s 
parish on Saturday 13th November after the 10:00am Mass 
and also on  Sunday 14th after the 11:00am Mass. You can 
either join in the Saturday or Sunday session. Date for 
recommissioning will be agreed on the above retreat days. 

Forthcoming Diary Dates: SM SVP, SP SVP, 
SP/SM PPC, SP/SM PFC, and KSC. 
Physical meetings currently suspended. 
 
Diocesan Clergy Annual Retreat; Please be 
reminded that the priests in our two parishes are 
joining the rest the clergy in the diocese for the 
annual retreat -  Monday 8th to Friday 12TH 
November. We assure you of our prayers during this 
reatreat. 
New Funding for St Mary’s Church Roof: It has 
just been officially announced that St. Mary's Church 
will receive £298,132 of Funding from the DCMS 
Culture Recovery Fund to completely replace the 
existing roof of St. Mary's Church. 
More information will be placed on the website in the 
coming week 

The Synodal Way: St. Peter’s discussions on the 
ten questions sent from Rome in preparation for the 
Synod will start via zoom on 23rd November . The 
joining instructions will be displayed soon. The ten 
questions have been uloaded on the website.  
St Mary’s Team Leader for Bishops’ Conference 
(2023 Synod of Bishops) 
Name: Peter Candon 
Email address: petercandon@virginmedia.com 
St Peter’s Team Leader for Bishops’ Conference 
(2023 Synod of Bishops) 
Name: Dennis Jose 
Email address: thottathil.dennisjose@gmail.com  
Faithful Stewards of God’s Gifts-Time, Talents 
and Treasurer: This new initiative within our Diocese 
seeks to help parishioners to see that they are very 
much responsible for their parish. The programme is 
different from Alive in Faith and will be rolled out 
across our Diocese over a period of three years. The 
Diocese has appointed Sandra   
 Portas to help parishes in this regard. Please be 
informed that St Peter’s parish is among the parishes 
starting this programme any time this year. 
Please speak to Fr Alex or any member of finance 
Committee if you are able to volunteer to help in 
running the programme which will take four weekends, 
consecutively. You can as well ring the parish office 
on 01493 301013 in this regard.Thank you! 

St Marys & St Peter Primary School - School 
Visits for September 2022 Reception and 
Nursery Parents 
We will be holding school visits for children due to 
start Nursery or Reception classes from September 
2022 on Monday 22nd November between the 
hours of 1-2pm then again on Friday 26th 
November between the hours of 9.30-10.30 and 
15.30-16.00.  Any prospective parents or carers 
wanting to visit must email the school 
office office@smspprimary.norfolk.sch.uk or 
telephone 01493 445117 to book an appointment. 
We look forward to welcoming you to our school. 
Foodbank A big thank you, from the Food Bank,  to 
all who donated at the Harvest Mass. There will be 
a box at the back of St. Peter’s church for groceries 
and toiletries every Sunday.   
St. Peter's Bingo thank you to all who attended on 
Saturday for supporting  the JPH. 
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